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An extremely hazardous development of high environmental risk, and eminent threat to the health and safety 
of the Southern highlands community, the proposed Plasrefine development cannot be built in the present 
proposed location. 

It is too dangerous and will have long lasting effects on the local environment flora and fauna and would likely 
contaminate our local waterways that are a lifeline to the Sydney water catchment. 

The proposed processing of the plastic makes it into a microscopic dust that becomes electrostatic and 
therefore sticks to all surfaces. Being of such fine particles means the processed plastic becomes airborne. It has 
also been proven that Pfas chemicals hitch a ride on the microplastic powder and the elements cannot be 
separated. 

I’ve been made aware that the microplastics have been shown to pass through a humans blood brain barrier. 

A hazardous plant such as this proposed by Plasrefine should never be built near homes, rivers and or any 
community in Australia. 

 

Moss Vale Resident 
 

 




